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Permanent Delegation of Turkey brings the following urgent information to the attention of the International 
Transport Forum Secretariat and kindly requests the Secretariat to forward it to the ITF Member Countries: 
 
 
The Ministry of Transport of the Republic of Turkey has introduced a new arrangement at the border posts of the 
Republic of Turkey for international road transport operations performed by vehicles composed of “tractors and 
trailers/semi-trailers”. 
 
According to the new arrangement, international transport vehicles with foreign license plates which do not have 
ECMT licences will be required to have  license plates issued by the same country for both tractors and 
trailers/semi-trailers. 
 
Thus, the vehicles whose tractors and trailers/semi-trailers are registered in two different countries and which have 
permits other than the ECMT licenses shall not be allowed to enter/exit through the border posts of the Republic of 
Turkey as of 01.09.2008. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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First Secretary 
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